
 

 

CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER E-blast June 7, 2018 edition. 

 

 

REMINDER:  SUMMER HOURS BEGIN THIS 

SUNDAY, JUNE 10. Our Worship service will begin at 

9:30 am at St. John 207 S. Hopkins Street, Sayre and this will be a 

joint service with us.  Communion will be ambulatory with intinction.  

(Simply put, we will walk toward the altar and dip our wafer into wine 

or grape juice.  Please do NOT drink from the chalice.) 

Saturday worship at 5:15 pm will take place in the Parlor during this time.   

 Please join Pastor Melinda and Nina for brunch after our 

worship service at Beeman’s.  We gather at the St. John parking lot around 10:45. 

 

   

 

 

Thanks to all who worked so hard on making 

this year’s Community Street Faire a great 

success.  And thanks to all who came out and 

supported the event.  Our gross (before 

expenses) was $4,500. 



 

Is Everything In Its Proper Place?  

We need to make sure that we put things in their proper place that are in the Parish 

Hall kitchen, nursery, youth room etc. If any of the items are yours, please put 

them away or clearly label them as to why they are in their current location. This 

will help us to make sure everything is in its proper place and easy to locate when 

needed in the future. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 


